

WELCOME! WELCOME! THE West Camp Staff wishes to welcome the following Troops to our midst:

Troop 74, Fremont Troop 198, Carson Troop 50, Clark Troop 153, Bowie Troop 49, Bridger Troop 168, Hickcck Troop 25, Cody Troop 76, Whitney Troop 83, Crockett

HORSES HORSES
Q. How do you get down from a horse?

BUY HORSE TICKETS FROM THE WEST CAMP OFFICE.

Silver Bullet - Here are the reports for the rest of last week.

Wednesday - Mike Hutchens, Troop 72 - score 48 Thursday - Jeff Swanson, Troop 78 - score 42 Friday - Mike Hutchens, Troop 72 - score 46

The Sharp Shooter Patch went to Mike Hutchens of Troop 72 for week 2. Mike won the Silver Bullet three times to qualify.

Go on down to the Rifle Range and try your luck TODAY.

SENIOR PATROL LEADER - A S.P.L. breakfast will be held at Woody's Fost (Steve's Commissioner Site) Tuesday at 8:00 am. Bring paper, pencils and your IDEAS.

Collector's Editions of Smoke Signals will be given to anyone buyingla a Horse Ticket. Hurry before they are all gone.

ECOLOGY - CONSERVATION - The Coyote, the Bird-man and the Rodent all say helio from Ecology-Conservation. Come on down and say hello to them.

It is rumored that Nordie, our illustrous tradi g post operator, has a craving for cheese and onion sandwiches liberally covered with Pancake Batter.

Mr. Glen Schwartz, Scoutmaster from Troop 168, would like a ride home on Saturday.

WEATHER REPORT AND FORECAST

Station WWB Yes, there will be weather today! Eastern M.E.S.H.
Today - Fair, continued cold temp
Tonight - Clear, with an expected
low of 42°F
Tomorrow - Cooler in the morning.
Warming up in the pm.
Data - Temp: Low 40°, High 46°
B.P.: 30.1" and rising

Wind - 1mph (calm)

MIKE'S SHOATS

There will be a Campwide campfire tonight. Meet at the Dustbowl at : 8:15 pm.

There will be a S.P.I. meeting after dinner tonight. Please bring ideas from your troops.

If you recall, on the Field Archery Range, all the shooting stands have their own names, usually nature names: Bellwart Bend, Tick Trace, Horsefly Holow, etc. We put two new stands in and they are as of now, unnamed. So, we are holding a contest to name the two new stands! The winner will win a \$1.25 gift certificate at the Trading Post. Entries are to be in to archery range by Wednesday. See you there! Mike Nagle

FAMILY CAMP

A belated congratulations to Phyllis Jensen and Pam Cooper for swimming the Mile. Nice work girls!

Family Camp Staff wishes to welcome the following new Family Campers:

Cabin #1 - Mrs. Marty Butler and her son Michael

Cabin #2 - Mrs. Edna Glance and her four children, Troop 58

Cabin #5 - Mrs. Jean Mellblom and her son and his friend, Troop 71

Cabin #7 - Mrs. Jeri Tallman and her two children, Troop 76 Cabin #8 - Mrs. Marilyn Kleinhardt and her two children, Troop 264

Cabin #9 - Mrs. Ann Moran and her two children, Troop 153 Cabin #12 - Mrs. Arlene Johnson and her two children, Troop 198

Trailer - Mrs. Joslyn Anderson and her four children, Troop 198

Mrs. Barbara Herbert and her son, Troop 83

Inter-faith Vesper Service at 5:15 tonight.

All scouts and leaders are reminded that when hiking to the Ma-Ka-Ja-Wan Chapel for service, they should not short-cut through the Family Area.

